
TAKE  NOTICE  that  the
Planning  Commission  of  the
Borough of Pleasant Hills will
have  its  public  meeting  on
Tuesday,  June  25,  2024,  at
8:00 p.m. in Council Chambers
at the Municipal Offices at 275
Curry Hollow Road, Suite 220
Pittsburgh,  PA  15236  to
continue to hear the proposal
for the Land Development for
a  Taco  Bell  located  at  451
Clairton Blvd.,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15236.


